SUSAN CASTILLO
State Superintendent of Public Instruction

OREGON DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Public Service Building, 255 Capitol Street NE, Salem, Oregon 97310
Phone (503) 378-3569 * Fax (503) 378-5156 * www.ode.state.or.us

November 3, 2005

Student Visions
11830 SW Kerr Pkwy, Ste 330
Lake Oswego, OR 97035

Subject: Registration of Private Alternative Education Program

Pursuant to ORS 336.635 and OAR 581-021-0072, the application for Student Visions at 11830
SW Kerr Pkwy, Ste 330 Lake Oswego, OR, to be registered as a private alternative education
program for 2005-2006 has been processed and filed.

Subject to the approval of each contracting district, a registered private alternative program is
eligible to receive public school funds from school districts on a contractual, per student basis
during the 2005-2006 school year.

Prior to contracting with or distributing public funds to a private alternative education program,
each contracting district school board must determine that the private alternative program is
registered with the Department of Education. Program registration may be confirmed by this letter
or by searching the list of registered private alternative programs posted at
http:/www.ode.state.or.us/search/results?id=78

School district boards are required to adopt policies and procedures for contracting with private
alternative programs. Those policies and procedures must include provisions for:

¢ The annual approval of each program;
¢ The annual evaluation of each program; and
e The placements of students in the programs.

Those requirements are described in the Oregon Revised Statutes, Oregon Administrative Rules,
and Standards for Private Alternative Programs, which are also available at
http://www.ode.state.or.us/search/results/?id=78

A registered private alternative program must be in compliance with ORS 336.631, ORS 336.635,
ORS 336.337, OAR 581-021-0045, OAR 581-021-0072, or the Standards for Private Alternative
Programs. Those found not to be in compliance will be removed from the Oregon Department of
Education's list of registered private alternative programs and will not be eligible to receive public
school funds through contracts with school districts.

Please direct general questions to Cliff Brush at cliff.brush @state.or.us or (503) 378-3600,
extension 2285. Please direct questions regarding the listing of programs on the Department's
web site to Patti Choate at patti.choate @state.or.us or (503) 378-3600, extension 2284.

Sincerely,

opeit 250,

Raymond E. Lindley, Ed.D., Director
Private Schools & Specialized Programs
(503) 378-3600, Extension 2671



